
April 28, 1966 

Dear Senator Hart: 

Because of the continuing interest in Michigan State 
University's program in South Vietnam, you may find 
my statement to the press on April 22 informative. 

If you have any questions about specific aspects of 
our mission, I shall be happy to try to answer them. 

The Honorable Philip A. Hart 
Senate Off ice Building 
Washington, D.C. 

f 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

President 


	UA2-1-12_000266_1

